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I am writing to express my strong support for HB 2994. Audiology care and 

equipment should be available to children who need it -- without financial and 

bureaucratic barriers. Such equipment is life-changing and necessary for the families 

affected. To those voting on this bill, please consider that you are making a decision 

that could potentially impact someone you know and care about now or in the future. 

Wouldn't you want them to have the access to much needed audiology care and 

equipment so that they could live their best lives? Imagine how devastating it might 

be to have a child who is in need of life changing support, to be told that solutions are 

available but that they are *just* out of reach due to financial or policy barriers. 

Please vote yes on HB 2994. Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Ami Joshi 

Parent of a Deaf and Hard of Hearing Child 


